
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 1:19 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-10-31 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 
John Earl 
 
-- Phone -- 

 

 Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Please carry through with your determination to remove the Seasonal classification from Hydro One rate 
structure. It discriminates against electricity customers -- all of whom should be charged equally and 
fairly based on their cost to the system and not on an arbitrary standard set by useage by Hydro One. I 
am happy to pay my fair costs, but should not be responsible for paying for a customer who requires 
excessive delivery costs based on their location.  How can you justify charging one customer one 
delivery charge and another - located right next door - a very different and lower delivery charge. Where 
is the fairness. 
  > 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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